
The Max City Council met Monday, June 6, 2016, at 7pm.  Mayor Joel Hauf and Council members Chad Talbott, Dick 
Gray, and Jon Hauf were present and Randy Swanson was absent.  Visitors in attendance Steve Eberle and Nathan 
Amick of Ackerman Estvold; Kathy Huettl, Don Polsfut, Kaisa and Nathan Armstrong, Gertrude Scheresky, Richard 
Gullickson, Alyssa Adam 
 
Meeting called to order.   
 
Jon Hauf moved to approve and dispense with reading minutes from previous meetings; Talbott second, all voting aye, 
MC. 
 
Amick gave council map regarding patching of pavement and discussion about those proposed changes was held. 
 
Polsfut spoke to council regarding special assessment from 2014. Council consensus to table for the next meeting so they 
can have full information and full council. Polsfut also discussed his concerns regarding the parking ordinance and truck 
routes within the city. 
 
Huettl of P&Z gave the council 1 permit application. They recommend building permit 2016-7 for LaVonne Fannik to be 
approved for shingling. Talbott motioned to approve recommendations as presented, Jon Hauf second, all aye, MC. It was 
also noted lawn sheds that are not permanently attached and can be moved do not add value and therefore will not need 
a permit. Also noted was another abandoned house was removed from city limits by the owner. 
 
Council discussed the truck parking ordinance and heard from visitors present. It was also asked that the council consider 
adding to the ordinance language that would make it unlawful to park and block a mailbox. A council committee is actively 
working on reviewing the ordinance. 
 
Reminder of election on June 14, 2016. Council heard from Klemetsrud regarding maintenance issues. Wenger is on 
vacation in the first part of the month. Songstad has started employment for the temporary position. Crack sealing will be 
completed this week. Complaint was received regarding park not being mowed, council talked about the landfill and the 
burning variance, It was also asked if Travis Sampson could park in the shop during the reunion for cleanup. 
 
Council reviewed court report and delinquent water accounts. It was mentioned that assessments will be made to the 
owners properties can be done for renters with unpaid bills. 
 
Open Discussion: Huettl some items with the council for the all school reunion. Huettl also noted St. Matthews will be 
fixing their sidewalk and would like the curb stop to be looked at. 
 
The next regular council meeting will be held on Monday, July 11, 2016 at 7:00 pm. Talbott moved to adjourn meeting, 
Jon Hauf second, meeting adjourned. 
 
 
Joel Hauf, Mayor    Katherine Klemetsrud, Auditor 


